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Registration number: IKT/5-745/2020 

Subject: Circular No. 3/2020. (III.05.) of 

the Rector-Chancellor to comply with the 

measures taken by the Coronavirus 

Operative Committee 

 

 

 

To all the heads of units of the University of Szeged  

 

 

Dear Head of Unit, 

 
 

With reference to the provisions of obligation of notification in the Circular No. 4/2020. (II. 

27.) of the Director-General for Legal and Administrative Affairs and Human Resources we 

hereby order with immediate effect that the measures issued by the Coronavirus Operative 

Committee are obligatory to obey and enforce. 

 

We strongly call your attention to that the violation of the aforementioned obligation will have 

the most serious consequences of labour law and incurs possible criminal liability for all 

university citizens. 

 

We kindly ask you to inform the employees in your department directly of the information 

contained in this circular. 

 
 

Issued on the 5th of March 2020, Szeged 

 

 

 

 

Yours faithfully: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Prof. Dr. László Rovó 

Rector 

Dr. Judit Fendler 

Chancellor 


